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With Autumn Comes Change
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WEEKLY ACTIVITY 
SCHEDULE 
 
MONDAYS: 
Personal Development 
4.30pm - 6.30pm 

TUESDAYS: 
Performing Arts 
4.30pm - 6.30pm 

WEDNESDAYS: 
Music Production 
4.30pm - 6.30pm 

THURSDAYS: 
Open Evenings 
4.30pm - 6.30pm 

FRIDAYS: 
Cookery Club 
4.30pm - 6.30pm 

SATURDAYS: 
Me, Myself & I 
12noon - 4pm 

NEWS FROM THE 
ROSEBUD CENTRE

September was a ver busy but highly productive month for us at 
Rosebud. In addition to our regular weekly schedule, we have 
crammed in lots and lots of other great activities including: a 
project awareness open day in partnership with the young 
people at NCS (National Citizen Service), a RoseGarden 
workshop with mothers of our service users, a workshop on 
young women’s safety in partnership with Rape Crisis, 4 pilot 
sessions for Baby & Me – a workshop for teenage mums, 
launched Saturday workshops tagged Me, Myself & I, made a 
documentary on World Peace, as well as a night out to the 
Sing4Peace event at Stratford Circus for Peace One Day! 

As a team, we have also reflected on the past (academic) year, 
and we have listened to, and are working with our young 
women to improve our services and implement change when 
and where necessary. We will be launching a membership 
scheme on an ‘opt in’ basis, whereby regular service users who 
are members of Rosebud will gain access to exclusive events, 
merchandise and other benefits. 
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Membership  
Scheme 
R o s e b u d w i l l b e 
launching an annual 
membersh ip scheme 
c o m m e n c i n g f r o m 
September 2015. The 
duration will fall in line 
with the academic year: 
September - August and 
will be renewable in 
September annually. The 
cost is £20, a sum which 
w a s s u g g e s t e d b y 
parents - it is payable at 
the time of registration. 
Existing service users can 
pay by cash or cheque 
issued to Listening Ears.  

RoseGarden 
Mothering Our Daughters is 
back for the last time in 
2015 on Saturday 5th 
December from 12noon to 
4pm. 

Quote of the Month 
“You are more powerful than 
you know; you are beautiful 
just as you are.” 
Melissa Etheridge 
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